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Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr. Denton:

Toledo Edi' son, in regard to our letter of December 7, 1977, to
Mr. Clifford V. Smith, requesting Special Exemptions from
10CFR73.55 (d)(4) and 10CFR73.55 (d)(9), wishes to withdraw
our request for those Special Exemptions since the need for
these exemptions has been removed by the provisions of our
approved revised Industrial Security Plan.

Yours very truly,

p.

V WA GW
Lowell E. Roe
Vice President
Facilities Development
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